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17" December 2019

PQ 50185/19 * To ask the Minister for Health if funding will be provided for renovation work to
commence at dental clinic in Celbridge, County Kildare (details supplied) in view of the fact that
this clinic was not allocated capital funding for 2020 and will remain closed; if an interim solution
will be provided in view of the fact that persons in the area are without dental health services; and
if he will make a statement on the matter. - Catherine Murphy

Dear Deputy Murphy,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

Funding for the progression of refurbishment works to the existing dental clinic in Celbridge Health
Centre has been provided in the draft Capital Plan for 2020 which is currently being finalised and will
be submitted to the Minister for Health for consideration and approval. Services have been operating
from a facility in Naas in the meantime.

Yours sincerely,

fm Curran
Head of Estates
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